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STATEMENT OF PROPOSED USE 

 

 The property to be subdivided is currently used for the operation of a skilled nursing home 

facility and senior housing.  There is no plan to alter the use of the property in any way in connection 

with this subdivision.  Rather, the subdivision is being performed to more clearly define the division 

between the areas of the property being used for such purposes, and to clarify the separate sections of 

the property to facilitate the encumbering of the property pursuant to several mortgages.  
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September 21, 2018 

VIA EMAIL 

Shanna Sether 
Principal City Planner 
City of Minneapolis 
250 South Fourth Street 
Minneapolis, MN 55415 

Re: Augustana Registered Land Survey - Variance (Plan 7288) 

Dear Shanna: 

Pursuant to your letter dated September 17, 2018, a check in the amount of One 
Thousand and 00/100 Dollars ($1,000.00) will be mailed today. In addition, below you will find 
statements address the required findings for a setback variance: 

1. The encroachment into the setback is caused by a porch, which serves the residence. 
This porch does not exist on neighboring properties. 

2. The property owner has been using this property as residential housing for its employees 
for many years, and plans to continue to do so. The setback encroachment involves a rear 
porch and not the structure itself. There are many other residential homes in the 
immediate vicinity. 

3. The proposed variance would not alter the essential character of the locality, as it would 
simply maintain the status quo for this residential property. It also would not affect, in 
any way, the use or enjoyment of the neighboring properties, all of which are owned by 
the same property owner. The health, safety, or welfare of the general public or those 
utilizing the property will not be affected in any way. 

Below you will find statements address the required findings for a subdivision: 

1. Other than the setback variance discussed in this letter, we are not aware of any 
nonconformance with any applicable regulations. 

2. All land in question for these three properties have been used a residences for many years 
and will continue to be used as such, so no detriment to any present or potential 
surrounding land uses will occur. Also, no additional traffic congestion will result. 
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3. All land in question for these three properties have been used a residences for many years 
and will continue to be used as such. No changes in stormwater drainage or topography 
will result. 

4. We do not anticipate that lot arrangement will present difficulties for reasons of 
topography or otherwise. The lots contain residential housing with both on street and off­ 
street parking. The off-street parking is provided on the driveways located on the 
properties. Additionally, on-street parking is permitted for the residents of these homes 
through parking permits issued by the City. We anticipate no difficulties arising from the 
continued use of these lots as residential housing. 

5. As no new development will be occurring on these properties, no changes will occur to 
the stormwater runoff, and no detrimental changes to the erosion controls will result. 

Please let me know if you require any further information to consider the application for the 
Augustana Registered Land Survey complete. 

Very truly yours, 

GRAY, PLANT, MOOTY, 
MOOTY & BENNETT, P.A. 
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